
March 7, 2025

As part of our ongoing strategy to improve efficiency without impacting the customer experience, we are consolidating the 4813 
and 4764 body designs. As a result, 2150 High Pressure Control Valves will be discontinued.   

As you know, many end item codes were obsoleted mid-2024, and we are making progress in clearing the remaining inventory. Due 
to stronger-than-expected sales, the timeline for implementation has been accelerated. 

In conjunction with this change, the pricing for 2400 HPCVs will be aligned with that of the 2150 HPCVs moving forward.  

CONSOLIDATING 2150 AND 2400 HIGH PRESSURE CONTROL VALVES 

PRODUCT NOTICE

This product notice is to inform you that we are consolidating 2150 and 2400 High Pressure Control Valves.  
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